Datele 9xoi )25

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that a dance performance by the students has been
scheduled at Bheem Stadium, Bhiwani, on 26th January. Kindly note the following
important details:

by Reporting Requirements:

. All students participating in the dance performance must come
dressed in their full dance costume with complete makeup.

. Ensure your child carries their lunchbox and a water bottle.
2> School Van Timings:

" The school vans will arrive 30 minutes earlier than their usual time.
Please ensure your child is ready accordingly.

We request your cooperation to ensure your child’s punctuality and preparedness
for the event.

Thank you for your support!
Best regards,

Zee Litera Valley School



